
 

File No. 24-0593 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the donation of $240,000 for a six-
month term agreement for consultancy services focusing on risk management and harm 
reduction strategies, programs and other critical areas to be provided by Arif Alikhan to 
the Office of the Chief of Staff, Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD).  
 
Recommendation for Council action, SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL OF THE MAYOR: 
 
APPROVE the donation of $240,000 by the Los Angeles Police Foundation for a six-
month term agreement, extendable for up to one year, for consultancy services focusing 
on risk management and harm reduction strategies, programs and other critical areas to 
be provided by Arif Alikhan to the Office of the Chief of Staff, LAPD, and THANK the donor 
for their generous donation. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement:  None submitted by the Board of Police Commissioners (Board).  
Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a 
financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted. 
 
Summary: 
 
On May 28, 2024, your Committee considered a May 22, 2024 Board report relative to 
the donation of $240,000 for a six-month term agreement for consultancy services 
focusing on risk management and harm reduction strategies, programs and other critical 
areas to be provided by Arif Alikhan to the Office of the Chief of Staff, LAPD.  According 
to the Board, this donation will fund contractually based fees for consultancy services to 
be provided by Mr. Alikhan, as a Special Advisor to the Chief of Police.  Mr. Alikhan will 
be compensated at a rate of $0,000 per month.  The term of the agreement will be for a 
period of six months, extendable up to one year upon mutual agreement of both parties.  
 
The Special Advisor will focus on risk management and harm reduction strategies, 
Department programs, and other critical areas.  This Special Advisor would focus on 
issues regarding risk management and harm reduction strategies, Department programs, 
and other critical issues.  The Special Advisor will provide advice and guidance on issues 
related to Constitutional Policing, executive leadership, and management to the Chief of 
Police. 
 
Arif Alikhan is a nationally recognized expert on policing, homeland security, and 
counterterrorism with a distinguished 25-year career in senior policy, legal, and 
operational positions with the United States Department of Justice, Department of 
Homeland Security, and the City of Los Angeles.  After consideration and having provided 
an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to recommend approval of the 
donation.  This matter is now submitted to Council for its consideration. 
 



 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Public Safety Committee 
  
COUNCILMEMBER VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ: YES 
LEE: YES 
PRICE: YES 
PARK: YES 

SOTO-MARTINEZ: NO 

  

ARL  

5/28/24  

 
 

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


